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8 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 

         KEYSTAGE 4 PASTORAL CONTACT 
 
To ensure that your child continues to receive timely and effective pastoral care, we have set up 
a joint mailbox which will be regularly monitored by the Key Stage 4 team. 
 
Going forward, should you have any questions or concerns relating to a Year 10 or 11 student, 
please feel free to email KS4enquiries@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk. 
 
Should you need to contact Mr Munro (Head of Year 10 / Pastoral Lead for Year 11) or Mr Cox 
(Assistant Headteacher & Strategic Lead for Year 11) directly, their individual email addresses 
are listed below.  
 
Ross Munro - rmunro@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk 
Nathan Cox - ncox@southdartmoor.devon.sch.uk 
 
 
Best wishes  
 
 
Ross Munro  
Head of Year 10 / Pastoral Lead for Year 11 
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